
1

Clery Annual
Security and Fire
Safety Report
Statement

Jeanne Clery
Statement: Notice
of Availability of
Annual Security and
Fire Safety Report 
In compliance with the Jeanne Clery
Disclosure of Campus Security Policy
and Crime Statistics Act of 1998, and
as a part of the College’s commitment
to safety and security on campus,
Lower Columbia College reports the
mandated information about current
campus policies concerning safety and
security issues, the required statistics,
and other related information for the
past three (3) calendar years. Lower
Columbia College’s Annual Security and
Fire Safety Report (lowercolumbia.edu/s
afety/crime-reports)  is available online.

To obtain a paper copy of the report,
please visit the Lower Columbia College
Safety & Security Department located
on the first floor of the Student Center
at 1600 Maple Street, Longview, WA
98632.
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